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Hello,

My name is Michael Mees a student at HSU and I am honored to be currently living on
unceded Wiyot land.  I am writing to voice my support for this project.  The DEIR was
conducted and presented very thoroughly.  Salmon are vital to the lively hoods and way of life
for traditional peoples in these areas.  It is tantamount to their culture and is what connects
them to each other and the land.  Salmon is also vital to a thriving fishing economy.  These
dams have all but killed these practices along the Klamath watershed.  It is about time that we
right the wrongs from our past and remove them to restore and revitalize these areas.  Thank
you for your hard work and collaboration.
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